
Thank you for the many that have blessed us with their beautiful poinsettias: 
* In Memory of Evelyn & Wayne Warmbier & Lyle Schipull from Elaine and David Sidles 
• In Memory of Lawrence & Helen Sidles from David and Elaine Sidles    
• In Memory of Lea Schipull from  Mike Schipull       
• In Memory of Norm & Lois Quam from  Dori Quam   
• In Memory of their family from Bob and Diane Clasing–Steger 
• In Memory of Gary & Nancy Frink and Elmer & Stella Frink from Geri Frink 
• In Memory of loved ones from Kim & Jim Kacmarynski 
• In Memory of Cindy Pedersen from Cordell & Donna Poldberg 
• In Memory of the Kruse & Opheim Families from Dale & LuAnn Opheim 
• In Memory of the family that have passed From Chuck & Therese Duhn 
• In Memory of John & Carol Miller from Lauri Miller 
*    The Neary’s. 

THANK YOU! 
Karyn Leininger from Lost 
Island would like to share 
this information with you.  

Back in October, Lost Island 
served their Annual Soup 
Dinner to us and others 

 in the Ruthven Community.   
The proceeds from that 

meal allowed Lost Island to 
sponsor the Christmas  

dinner at Casa Guatemala.  
This is a picture of the  

children saying  
“THANK  YOU!” 
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Friends of Sharing the Dream in Guatemala is a volunteer-based fair trade 
organization that works to reduce poverty in Guatemala through collabo-
rative partnerships with Guatemalans.    We offer Guatemalan crafts in-
cluding handmade beaded jewelry, handwoven scarves, baskets from all 
natural materials and much, much, more. Shop online at www.sharing 
the dream.org, visit one of the stores in Vermillion, Sioux Falls or at Lost 

Island Lutheran Church. If you are interested in learning more contact Karyn Leininger.  

Please remember and prayerfully consider including Courtney in your prayers and  
financial support. Checks should be made to “Bethany Lutheran Church” with a memo “For 
the ministry of Courtney Davis, Acct #305075.”          
Thank you for your prayers for my Wycliffe ministry in Papua New Guinea!   

Ingham-Okoboji Camping Ministry            $250.00 

Horizons Unlimited                                       $100.00  

Lakeside Senior Care Auxiliary                    $200.00 

Church of Damascus Road                           $150.00 

Upper Des Moines Opportunity                 $250.00 

Feed our Kids---Emmetsburg                      $150.00    

Camp Fund at Bethany                                  $100.00 

Ministerial Association Fund for PA Co.    $200.00 

Bible Fund----Bethany                                  $100.00 

Scholarship Fund---Bethany                         $200.00     

Assisting Families at Bethany  (4)               $200.00 

Deferred Maintenance Fund—Bethany    $200.00              

Youth’s Upcoming Mission Trip                   $250.00 

“Stork’s Closet” @ PACHS                             $150.00 
                                                                                                                         

               TOTAL          $2,500.00 

***THE WOMEN AT BETHANY LUTHERAN ARE ACTIVE!!!*** 

Our Christmas Donations amounted to $2,500.00 with a breakdown as follows:  

Of this $1,720 was from the 

 Scandinavian Bake Sale 

As listed, the women gifted to 

 8 organizations outside of Bethany and to  

7 organizations within Bethany. 

If anyone has any questions, please feel free 
to contact: 

Sherri Ort, WELCA President.  

712-298-0283 

Diane Clasing-Steger, Vice President 

712-298-1003 

 Carla Firkins, WELCA Treasurer  

 

LuAnn Opheim, WELCA Secretary 

712-415-1057 

Friends of Sharing the Dream in Guatemala is a volunteer-based fair trade 
organization that works to reduce poverty in Guatemala through collabora-
tive partnerships with Guatemalans.    We offer Guatemalan crafts including 
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Church. If you are interested in learning more contact Karyn Leininger.  
Please remember and prayerfully consider including Courtney in your prayers and  
financial support. Checks should be made to “Bethany Lutheran Church” with a memo “For 
the ministry of Courtney Davis, Acct #305075.”          
Thank you for your prayers for my Wycliffe ministry in Papua New Guinea!   
Courtney’s blog at: cdchronicles.wordpress.com     Email address: co.davis@sil.org.pg   
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